PRO CHOICE SOUTH BEND



Pro Choice South Bend advocates for reproductive justice by placing people first and affirming their feelings, decisions, and experiences. We believe abortion is an inherent right and a social good.

Board of Director Openings at Pro Choice South Bend

The Board of Directors for Pro Choice South Bend is currently recruiting new members and invites you to learn more about us and this opportunity.

Pro Choice South Bend operates a working board and does not employ paid staff. The Board of Directors is responsible for both governing the organization and getting things done. Board members have fiduciary and strategic decision-making duties, in addition to management and technical functions. Your skills, knowledge, and abilities will be put to good use!

Essential Functions of a Board Member:

- Attend and participate in monthly board meetings, workshops, trainings, events, and activities related to PCSB.
- Stay up to date on reproductive justice issues to represent PCSB in the community and act as spokesperson as required.
- Serve on committees to further the direct interest of PCSB and/or represent the organization in coalition.
- Assist in fundraising, outreach, and media relations as needed.

Time Commitment: One year term of service with 75% attendance.

Pro Choice South Bend is committed to inclusive membership and dedicated to diversity in our work. We do not discriminate in opportunities or practices on the basis of actual or perceived race, color, religion, national origin, sex (including pregnancy, childbirth or related medical conditions), age, marital status, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, veteran status, uniform service member status, disability or any other characteristic protected by law. Women, people of color, including bilingual and bicultural individuals, LGBTQ persons, and people with disabilities are encouraged to apply.

Find out more about us at prochoicesouthbend.org

To learn more and apply, email us at jamie@prochoicesouthbend.org